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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

DENTIST
Dr. Jeffrey Pancer
Dr. Don Tabacoff

1621 Bloor St. W.
(2 blks W. of Dundas Subway)

416-533-5440

FAMILY & COSMETIC DENTISTRY
FULL RANGE OF

AFFORDABLE CARE
SNORING & SLEEP APNEA

THERAPY

ey

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

ME HARDWARE
MBING & HOME CENTRE
ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1169

                  Office Hours
Monday to Friday       9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Monday & Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.

          ORGANIZATIONS
             & ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Sunday School
10:00 AM Mass

Weekly Sacramental Preparation
Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 221, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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Martin Oswald
Wealth Advisor
Parishioner

416.862.3929
martin.oswald@scotiamcleod.com

I develop personalized financial solutions
to grow your wealth over time.

™ Trademark used under authorization and control of The Bank of Nova
Scotia.  ScotiaMcLeod is a division of Scotia Capital Inc., Member CIPF.

2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

� 

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2012
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.

416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.

416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.

416-762-3478

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

still the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Hotline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives
www.margiek.com
(416) 769-1616

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5
P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Vivian Kwok  ( ext.222)
Religious Education

religioused@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Larry O'Grady
Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Chris McConnell 

Rehearsal: Sunday 10:30 AM

Ushers:
Eugene Sziraky

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner

of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years
across from St. Michael's Choir School

has re-located to 62 Jane St. 
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney • Real Estate

416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Direct: 647-986-5551
Office: 416-739-7200

jamesanthonyrealty@gmail.com

Sutton Group-Admiral Realty Inc.

James Anthony
Migliore

Sales Representative

FUNERAL DIRECTORS

www.turnerporter.cawww.turnerporter.ca

Let us take care of the D etails

Mississauga Chapels at 905-279-7663

Yorke Chapel
2357 Bloor St. W.

416-767-3153

Butler Chapel
4933 Dundas St. W.

416-231-2283

OSAKA SUSHI
JAPANESE RESTAURANT
1620 Bloor St. W. 647-347-4522

www.osakaonbloor.com

Dr. Gina GincauskasDr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan ChongDr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika OsieckaDr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie PermackDr. Laurie Permack

1551 Bloor St. W.   416-532-7115

Optometrists

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

Why not purchase 

one of our prepaid 

services, as a gift 

for a loved one.

Call today!

416-239-6161
WE ANSWER CALLS PERSONALLY 24 HOURS DAILY

or visit us at thornbrookhomecare.com

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!



THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 

10 - 4  

 

MASS  
INTENTIONS 

Monday, March 9 
2 Kings 5:1-15   Psalm 42                     
Luke 4:24-30 
5:30 pm    For the Victims being 
tortured in Syria by ISIS 
 
Tuesday, March 10 
Daniel 3:25, 34-43   Psalm   25  
Matthew  18:21-25 
5:30 pm   The Parish Community 
 
Wednesday, March 11 
Deuteronomy 4:1, 5-9   Psalm 147 
Matthew 5:17-19 
5:30 pm   Int. of the Friars 
 
Thursday, March 12  
Jeremiah 7:23-28    Psalm 95          
Luke 11:14-23 
5;30  pm   Deceased Friars 
 
Friday,  March 13 
Hosea 14:1-9   Psalm 81                          
Mark 12:28-34 
5:30 pm   Mark Horvatin + 
 
 Saturday, March 14 
Hosea 5:15—6:6   Psalm 51                    
Luke 18:9-14 
5:30 pm   Josie Quijano + 
 
Sunday,  March 15 
2 Chronicles 36:14-17, 19-23 Psalm 
137 Ephesians 2:4-10 John 3:14-21 
8:30 am     Maria Tomasone +  
10:00 am   Val & Mary Kelly  
12:00 pm   The Parish Community 
7:00 pm     Dominic Daotrongsinh & 
Donminic Dinhvanbinh   
 
Monthly comparison for February 
Offertory 2014 2015 
Envelopes $    13,867 $    12,197 
Loose $      4,942 $     4,058    
PAG $      7,573 $     6,602 
Total $    26,382  $   22,857 
Building and Maintenance funds for 
February were $7,367.00 
 
 

 

The Pastor’s Corner 
Peace and Goodness to All! 

      We welcome Fr. Brian Terry SA, the Minister General of the Atonement 
Friars who is visiting us in Toronto this weekend.  Fr. Brian will be 
celebrating the 10:00 AM Sunday Liturgy which will be served by the youth 
of our parish and the Confirmation Class of 2015.  We thank these young 
people for their service as lectors, altar servers, ushers and greeters for the 
community. The youth bring us much life, vitality and hope in their service 
and Christian witness. Thank you to all of you who serve the parish so well in 
so many ways.  
    This week at the 7 PM liturgy we will celebrate the first of the three rites of 
scrutiny for the RCIA and RCIC programs.  Since we will have adult and 
grown children's baptisms at Easter again this year, we will continue to use 
the readings from Cycle A, for the next three weeks which are appropriate for 
parishes which are celebrating the RCIA rituals.  The Scrutinies will be 
celebrated at different times each week.  Next Sunday the 8:30 mass will host 
the 2nd Scrutiny, and the following week it will be held at the 12:00 Noon 
mass. We stagger the times among the liturgies, so that the whole  the parish 
can participate in supporting our RCIA candidates. Let us continue to pray for 
those who will be receiving the Easter Sacraments at the Pascal Vigil.  
    Last week four parishioners accompanied me to the Archdiocesan 
gathering for the “Family of Faith Campaign” wave 3 Inauguration.  The 
packets and materials outlining the campaign were distributed so the program 
could begin after Easter.  You will be receiving the mailings from the 
program in the coming weeks. Thank you all in advance for participating in 
this program which is important for the life and vitality of our Archdiocese 
and for our parish.  Many of you know St. Cecilia’s and other of our 
neighboring parishes have undergone this process, and have far exceeded 
their goals.  Let us pray this program will be a success here as well.  
    You will notice we have decorated the sanctuary with pussy willows, 
nature’s way of reminding us that spring and Lent correspond with the hope 
of new life and resurrection.  The ministries committee was remembering 
when Sr. Judy had a group who decorated the church at every season to help 
us celebrate the liturgical year with new thematic focuses each year.  If you 
are interested in leading or participating in a liturgical decoration committee 
please let me know. It would be a great blessing to the parish.  In the old days 
there was something called the “Altar and Rosary Society who looked after 
the decoration and maintenance of the Sanctuary.  We need to develop 
something new and appropriate to take on the tasks of liturgical decoration 
throughout the seasons.  
    As we continue together on our Lenten journey let us continue to pray for 
those who are so deeply persecuted for their faith, especially in the Middle 
East.  Some members of the St. Vincent de Paul Society and their young 
children in Syria have been isolated and tortured by ISIS, with threat of 
beheading. It is shocking and heartbreaking to see the passion of Christ 
continuing in our time in these ways.  As we move toward the celebration of 
Holy Week and Easter, let us remember our unity with all Christians 
throughout the world.  

In the love and peace of Christ Jesus, we Joy in God,   
Fr. Dan   

MARCH 8, 2015 

 
Please Pray for:                                                                                   
The Sick: Anne Sorsano, Sr. Marian Normandin, Fr. Edward Kennedy, 
Sr. Marian Normandin                                                                                
The Deceased:, Bonnie Young and Leona Fitzgerald                                
                                                         
RCIA   (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults)                                         
Do you or someone you know have questions about the Catholic 
Church? Are you they interested in becoming Catholic? If you would 
like to join the RCIA contact the office or drop in on Wednesday 
evenings at 7:30 pm:                                                                                   
 
A Journey in Lent for Busy People – Discover how this Lenten season 
can be for you an opportunity to make better connections between faith and 
work. Do you find it difficult to make time for God in a busy work life? Do 
you sometimes wonder how to make better connections between your work 
and your life of faith? Sister Gabrielle invites you to join a program during 
Lent to explore how you can make time for God in your busy life, and 
especially in a busy work life. Sr. Gabrielle is an engineer and she works as a 
professional. She tries to balance her work and her life in community, with 
her life of prayer. Her experience leads her to reflect on how she practically 
makes connections between work and faith. She will be glad to draw from her 
experience and offer reflections to help you find your own path. The program 
runs each Thursday in Lent, from 7pm to 8:30 pm starting on Thursday 
February 26, 2015, in the Terrace room. All are welcome, especially (but not 
limited to!) young workers/professionals between the ages of 20 and 40. The 
meetings will take place during Lent on Thursdays from 7 pm to 8:30 pm at 
St Joan of Arc Parish.( In the Terrace Room)  If you would like more details 
on the program, please contact Sr. Gabrielle at 
gabrielle.feuvrier@xavieres.org or the parish office: Rosanne Kelly at 
parish@joanofarc.ca. 
 
CHRIST AND CULTURE: Ripley's Aquarium 
Thursday, March 12, 2015 — 7 p.m. Ripley's Aquarium, 288 Bremner Blvd, 
Toronto 
Faith Connections invites young adults (18-39) to engage culture from the 
perspective of the nature and person of Jesus! Our first event is at Ripley's 
Aquarium. (We'll meet outside the front doors at the bottom of the stairs.) For 
more information call John-Paul Markides at 416-467-2645 or visit 
www.faithconnections.ca — a ministry of Fontbonne Ministries, Sisters of St. 
Joseph, Toronto. 
 
Baptism Prep Class 
Due to the March Break, the Baptism Preparation class for March has been 
changed to March 26th 
 
Catholic Family Services is offering a 10 Week grop programme for adult 
men and women coping with the many struggles involved in the process of 
Separation and Divorce. Group will start April 9 on Tuesdays from 6:30 pm 
to 8:30 pm.  Please contact Ian Singer at 416 921 1163 for more details. 
 

 

This Week 
Monday, March 9 
7:00 pm   Youth 
 
Tuesday, March 10 
4:30 pm Religious Ed 
7:30 pm Finance Committee 
 
Wednesday, March 11 
Staff Meeting 
7:00 pm SVDP 
7:00 pm AA Steering Committee 
7:30 pm Bible Study/ RCIA 
 
Thursday, March 12 
7:00 pm CFS Marriage Prep Course 
7:00 pm CWL Executive 
7:00 pm  A Journey in Lent for Busy 
People 
 
Friday, March13 
Stations of the Cross by the Lectors 
 
____________________________ 
Future Dates to Remember 
____________________________ 
Tuesday, March 17 
12:15 pm  The Merrymakers Lunch 
 
Friday, March 20 
Stations of the Cross led by our 
Confirmandi  
Thursday, March 26 
6:00 pm   Baptism Prep Class 
 
Saturday March 28 
9:30 am Liturgical Retreat 
 
Lenten Booklets “The Word 
Among Us” are now available from 
the parish office for $1.00. 
 
The Merrymakers                           
St. Patrick’s & St. Joseph Days 
luncheon will be on March 17th. 
Please RSVP your spot by 4:30 pm 
on Friday, March 13th. Doors will 
open at 12:30pm 
 



THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 

10 - 4  

 

MASS  
INTENTIONS 

Monday, March 9 
2 Kings 5:1-15   Psalm 42                     
Luke 4:24-30 
5:30 pm    For the Victims being 
tortured in Syria by ISIS 
 
Tuesday, March 10 
Daniel 3:25, 34-43   Psalm   25  
Matthew  18:21-25 
5:30 pm   The Parish Community 
 
Wednesday, March 11 
Deuteronomy 4:1, 5-9   Psalm 147 
Matthew 5:17-19 
5:30 pm   Int. of the Friars 
 
Thursday, March 12  
Jeremiah 7:23-28    Psalm 95          
Luke 11:14-23 
5;30  pm   Deceased Friars 
 
Friday,  March 13 
Hosea 14:1-9   Psalm 81                          
Mark 12:28-34 
5:30 pm   Mark Horvatin + 
 
 Saturday, March 14 
Hosea 5:15—6:6   Psalm 51                    
Luke 18:9-14 
5:30 pm   Josie Quijano + 
 
Sunday,  March 15 
2 Chronicles 36:14-17, 19-23 Psalm 
137 Ephesians 2:4-10 John 3:14-21 
8:30 am     Maria Tomasone +  
10:00 am   Val & Mary Kelly  
12:00 pm   The Parish Community 
7:00 pm     Dominic Daotrongsinh & 
Donminic Dinhvanbinh   
 
Monthly comparison for February 
Offertory 2014 2015 
Envelopes $    13,867 $    12,197 
Loose $      4,942 $     4,058    
PAG $      7,573 $     6,602 
Total $    26,382  $   22,857 
Building and Maintenance funds for 
February were $7,367.00 
 
 

 

The Pastor’s Corner 
Peace and Goodness to All! 

      We welcome Fr. Brian Terry SA, the Minister General of the Atonement 
Friars who is visiting us in Toronto this weekend.  Fr. Brian will be 
celebrating the 10:00 AM Sunday Liturgy which will be served by the youth 
of our parish and the Confirmation Class of 2015.  We thank these young 
people for their service as lectors, altar servers, ushers and greeters for the 
community. The youth bring us much life, vitality and hope in their service 
and Christian witness. Thank you to all of you who serve the parish so well in 
so many ways.  
    This week at the 7 PM liturgy we will celebrate the first of the three rites of 
scrutiny for the RCIA and RCIC programs.  Since we will have adult and 
grown children's baptisms at Easter again this year, we will continue to use 
the readings from Cycle A, for the next three weeks which are appropriate for 
parishes which are celebrating the RCIA rituals.  The Scrutinies will be 
celebrated at different times each week.  Next Sunday the 8:30 mass will host 
the 2nd Scrutiny, and the following week it will be held at the 12:00 Noon 
mass. We stagger the times among the liturgies, so that the whole  the parish 
can participate in supporting our RCIA candidates. Let us continue to pray for 
those who will be receiving the Easter Sacraments at the Pascal Vigil.  
    Last week four parishioners accompanied me to the Archdiocesan 
gathering for the “Family of Faith Campaign” wave 3 Inauguration.  The 
packets and materials outlining the campaign were distributed so the program 
could begin after Easter.  You will be receiving the mailings from the 
program in the coming weeks. Thank you all in advance for participating in 
this program which is important for the life and vitality of our Archdiocese 
and for our parish.  Many of you know St. Cecilia’s and other of our 
neighboring parishes have undergone this process, and have far exceeded 
their goals.  Let us pray this program will be a success here as well.  
    You will notice we have decorated the sanctuary with pussy willows, 
nature’s way of reminding us that spring and Lent correspond with the hope 
of new life and resurrection.  The ministries committee was remembering 
when Sr. Judy had a group who decorated the church at every season to help 
us celebrate the liturgical year with new thematic focuses each year.  If you 
are interested in leading or participating in a liturgical decoration committee 
please let me know. It would be a great blessing to the parish.  In the old days 
there was something called the “Altar and Rosary Society who looked after 
the decoration and maintenance of the Sanctuary.  We need to develop 
something new and appropriate to take on the tasks of liturgical decoration 
throughout the seasons.  
    As we continue together on our Lenten journey let us continue to pray for 
those who are so deeply persecuted for their faith, especially in the Middle 
East.  Some members of the St. Vincent de Paul Society and their young 
children in Syria have been isolated and tortured by ISIS, with threat of 
beheading. It is shocking and heartbreaking to see the passion of Christ 
continuing in our time in these ways.  As we move toward the celebration of 
Holy Week and Easter, let us remember our unity with all Christians 
throughout the world.  

In the love and peace of Christ Jesus, we Joy in God,   
Fr. Dan   

MARCH 8, 2015 

 
Please Pray for:                                                                                   
The Sick: Anne Sorsano, Sr. Marian Normandin, Fr. Edward Kennedy, 
Sr. Marian Normandin                                                                                
The Deceased:, Bonnie Young and Leona Fitzgerald                                
                                                         
RCIA   (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults)                                         
Do you or someone you know have questions about the Catholic 
Church? Are you they interested in becoming Catholic? If you would 
like to join the RCIA contact the office or drop in on Wednesday 
evenings at 7:30 pm:                                                                                   
 
A Journey in Lent for Busy People – Discover how this Lenten season 
can be for you an opportunity to make better connections between faith and 
work. Do you find it difficult to make time for God in a busy work life? Do 
you sometimes wonder how to make better connections between your work 
and your life of faith? Sister Gabrielle invites you to join a program during 
Lent to explore how you can make time for God in your busy life, and 
especially in a busy work life. Sr. Gabrielle is an engineer and she works as a 
professional. She tries to balance her work and her life in community, with 
her life of prayer. Her experience leads her to reflect on how she practically 
makes connections between work and faith. She will be glad to draw from her 
experience and offer reflections to help you find your own path. The program 
runs each Thursday in Lent, from 7pm to 8:30 pm starting on Thursday 
February 26, 2015, in the Terrace room. All are welcome, especially (but not 
limited to!) young workers/professionals between the ages of 20 and 40. The 
meetings will take place during Lent on Thursdays from 7 pm to 8:30 pm at 
St Joan of Arc Parish.( In the Terrace Room)  If you would like more details 
on the program, please contact Sr. Gabrielle at 
gabrielle.feuvrier@xavieres.org or the parish office: Rosanne Kelly at 
parish@joanofarc.ca. 
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DENTAL OFFICE
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Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)
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DENTIST
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1621 Bloor St. W.
(2 blks W. of Dundas Subway)
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To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

ME HARDWARE
MBING & HOME CENTRE
ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1169

                  Office Hours
Monday to Friday       9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm
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Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.
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             & ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Sunday School
10:00 AM Mass

Weekly Sacramental Preparation
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www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement
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               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to
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born. Please contact ext. 221, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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Martin Oswald
Wealth Advisor
Parishioner

416.862.3929
martin.oswald@scotiamcleod.com

I develop personalized financial solutions
to grow your wealth over time.

™ Trademark used under authorization and control of The Bank of Nova
Scotia.  ScotiaMcLeod is a division of Scotia Capital Inc., Member CIPF.

2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

� 

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2012
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.

416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.

416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.

416-762-3478

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

still the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Hotline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives
www.margiek.com
(416) 769-1616

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5
P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Vivian Kwok  ( ext.222)
Religious Education

religioused@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Larry O'Grady
Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Chris McConnell 

Rehearsal: Sunday 10:30 AM

Ushers:
Eugene Sziraky

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner

of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years
across from St. Michael's Choir School

has re-located to 62 Jane St. 
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney • Real Estate

416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Direct: 647-986-5551
Office: 416-739-7200

jamesanthonyrealty@gmail.com

Sutton Group-Admiral Realty Inc.

James Anthony
Migliore

Sales Representative

FUNERAL DIRECTORS

www.turnerporter.cawww.turnerporter.ca

Let us take care of the D etails

Mississauga Chapels at 905-279-7663

Yorke Chapel
2357 Bloor St. W.

416-767-3153

Butler Chapel
4933 Dundas St. W.

416-231-2283

OSAKA SUSHI
JAPANESE RESTAURANT
1620 Bloor St. W. 647-347-4522

www.osakaonbloor.com

Dr. Gina GincauskasDr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan ChongDr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika OsieckaDr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie PermackDr. Laurie Permack

1551 Bloor St. W.   416-532-7115

Optometrists

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

Why not purchase 

one of our prepaid 

services, as a gift 

for a loved one.

Call today!

416-239-6161
WE ANSWER CALLS PERSONALLY 24 HOURS DAILY

or visit us at thornbrookhomecare.com

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!




